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23rd February 2023 

To all Committee Members. 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend the Meeting of Bampton Fair Committee on 
Wednesday 1st March 2023 at 5.00 pm in the LARC for the purpose of transacting the 
following business. 
 
Members of the public and press are welcome to all council meetings. 
 

Penny Clapham 

 
Penny Clapham, BA (Hons) 
Clerk to the Council 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
1)   Apologies and Acceptance for Absence: 
 
2)   Declarations Of Interest: In accordance with the Code of Conduct, Council members are required to 
declare any personal or disclosable pecuniary interests, including the nature and extent of such interests 
they may have, in items to be considered at this meeting.  
 
3) Public Discussion – To allow any questions, reports by members of the public on any matters relating 

to the agenda of this meeting or any matters the public would like the Fair Committee to consider on a 
future agenda.   

 
4) Minutes – to agree and sign the minutes of meeting held on 1st February 2023 
 
5) Accounts – to discuss the final accounts from the Charter Fair 2022. 
 
6) Agreement with the Exmoor Rotary Club – for further discussion following the Rotary Club’s own 

meeting in February. 
 
7) Charter Fair Lease – to receive an update as to progress of this lease. 
 
8) Updates so far –  

http://www.bamptontowncouncil.gov.uk/
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i. Signage for the Crafts in the Church – options were requested at the February meeting. 
ii. Stall application form circulated with the agenda – for updating/comments. 
iii. Temporary licence – Clerk contacted licensing at the District Council and it is not possible for the 

Council to hold an alcohol licence covering street traders – it could be possible in the marquee. 
iv. Mens toilets at the Riverside Hall –  
v. Punch & Judy have been booked and are coming.  Entertainers to be discussed with ideas put 

forward particularly in the stage area to replace the bike display. 
 

The next Committee meeting will be held on tba at 5.00pm.   Cllr. White (Chairman) will not be available in 
April. 
 
 
 


